
   “Dare to Dream” 

Community News 

 

What’s On 

Friday 18th August 

District basketball 
 

Thursday 24th August 

Self defence 5/6 
 

21st–25th August 

Book Week 
 

Wednesday 23rd August 

Book Week dress up day 
 

Friday 1st September 

Fathers Day Stall 
 

Tuesday 5th September 

School Concert 
 

Friday 8th September 

Gippsland’s biggest PJ Day 
 

Thursday 14th September 

Footy colours dress up day 

Friday 11th August 2023 

The community of Albert Street PS Moe encourages everyone to dare to dream and reach their potential in supportive, caring 

environments. Together we recognise and celebrate our success.  

We value Partnership, Respect, Optimism and Pride. 

Partnership 

River—always being willing to work with anyone in the class 

Miss Stacey—helping everyone with their learning and helping the classroom 

Jakob— helping to clean up all our math resources 

Nate—helping to clean up all our math resources 

Respect 

Koby—asking great questions in a polite and respectful way 

Optimism 

Kaleb C—always being willing to have a go at something new 

Ryan—being a very focused learner completing his handwriting and word work 
sheets 

Taya—trying your best and producing great work all week, especially during 
maths 

Tyson— your amazing handwriting! 

Sadie—Excellent time management all week.  Well done! 

Pride 

Lyncoln—amazing presentation at assembly 

Braxton—splendid presentation at assembly 

Levi F—super work on hexagon division puzzle 

Kienan—profound presentation at assembly 

Ruby—delightful presentation at assembly 

Ethan—awesome presentation at assembly 

Shayla—stupendous presentation at assembly 

Noah W—taking pride and practicing your letter formation 

CANTEEN  DAYS 

MONDAY—Lisa 

WEDNESDAY—Katherine 

FRIDAY—Moe Life Skills 
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Book Week dress up parade—Weds 23rd August 
This year we are celebrating Book Week between Monday 21st August and  Friday 25th 

August.  The theme is  “read, grow, inspire.”    On  Wednesday  23rd  August we will be 

having a parade so dress up as your favourite character and bring a book to share.  Par-

ents are invited to come along and see all the amazing costumes  on display.  More de-

tails to follow regarding times. 



Albert Street Primary School is a Child Safe Community 

At Albert Street we promote diversity and tolerance in a welcoming environment 

Warrawee everyone, 

 

Child Safe 

Thankyou to our welfare officer Bek for 
connecting with the pro-active unit to 
speak to students about cyber safety. A 
kind reminder to keep a close eye on your 
child when playing online games and 
communicating with others.  

 

Concert Update 

Tuesday September 5th 6pm save the 
date and time for our concert!! Details 
about purchasing tickets will be made 
available soon. Students are continuing to 
make great progress on their class perfor-
mances and individual roles. Our next 
task  is to organise costumes. A communi-
cation will be sent home shortly about 
costume requirements. We are seeking a 
group of interested parents who can vol-
unteer an hour or so on Wednesday 
mornings to assist with labelling and 
sorting costumes. (no sewing required!) if 
you are able to help please leave your de-
tails at the office.  

 

Concert Poster Competition 

Last call for entries! They will need to be 
handed in at the office by 9am on Mon-
day 14th of August ready for judging.  

We have awesome Lego prizes for Prep, 
Years 1/2, Years 3/4, Years 5/6 entries. 

 

Illnesses 

Currently there are some dreadful bugs  
hanging around making staff and students 
very unwell. If your child is unwell please 
do not send them to school to avoid an 
early pick up. Please note that we do our 
very best to cover classes when staff are 
away however at time when this is not 
possible we do need to reallocate stu-
dents to other classrooms. Thankyou for 
your support with this matter.  
 

Dr Monique Osborn 

Tissues 

Winter is  fast drawing to a close which means hayfever 
season as well as our usual colds  We really need tissues 
and we are hoping we can get some donations of these 
essential items.  Thank you. 

Sustainability 

The F/1 grade have worked together to build Bug Homes for our insect 
friends. As part of our  class investigation into what Sustainability means. 
We have been looking at what various living things require to sustain life.  
We have already looked at plants and what they required to grow and 
thrive, with a planting session and science experiment to investigate what 
happens  when plants don’t get sunshine and water.  This week we dis-
covered that insects don’t like wintery weather and so we made bug 
homes to help keep our bug friends warm and cosy. 

 

Cooking with the grade 5/6 

During the week  some of our 
year 5 and 6 students had the 
opportunity to do some cooking 
with Mrs Gooding.  Students had to read their recipe, shop for the ingre-
dients and work together to create some yummy rum balls.  They worked 
together really well and enjoyed the tasty treat 

CASEA 

The grade six students have been lucky enough to have Caryn and Leanne 
from CASEA (CYMHS and Schools Early Action) on Monday afternoons 
working through some social and emotional wellbeing. So far, the kids 
have worked on some vison boards which promote creativity, self-
expression and the ability to create goals and dreams for themselves.  

Last week, the focus was on problem solving and strategies for problems 
they may see every day such as bullying, gossip etc.  

Other sessions coming up include looking at brain development and is-
sues, communication and perception, friendships, bullying and social me-
dia, leadership and teamwork, and resilience, mindfulness and gratitude.  

We are hoping these sessions will provide our grade sixes with some 
amazing skills and strategies as they begin their transition out of primary 
school and into secondary school. 



 Ph:  03 5127 1966    E-mail:  moe.ps.albert@education.gov.au 

 Website:  aspsmoe.vic.edu.au  Mail: PO Box 274, Moe, 3825 

Sentral—Absences 

Did you know you can notify the school of 
absences using the parent portal?  Please 
ensure you load the absence or call the 
school prior to 9:00am if your child is absent. 
You can also load absences in advance if you 
have an upcoming event or appointment.  

Reminders …….. 
Spare Clothes 

On the odd occasion, students do require a 
change of clothes at school, whether that be a 
toileting accident or just getting wet out in the 
yard.  To save calls home, we ask that you put a 
change of clothes in your child’s bag along with 
underwear, socks and a plastic bag. 

Hats 

Please ensure your child 
has a hat at school to wear 
whilst outside.  If your child 
does not have a hat, they 
can be purchased from the 
office for $15. 

Gates/Late arrivals/Early Pickups 
All gates are locked at 8:45am.  If your child is late to school 
(after 8:45am), or needs to attend an appointment, access 

will be via the front gate only.  At times the gate will be 
locked for incidents around student safety.  Should the gate 

be locked, please call the office. 

Family Pick ups and drop offs 

    A-G    Yellow Gate 
   H-O   Green Gate (Front) 

   P-Z     Blue Gate 

3D Shapes  1/2 Douglas 

The children of 1/2 Douglas made some amazing 3D shapes using  cotton  buds and playdough.  The students made all sorts 
of 3D shapes including some designs of their own. 



“Dare to Dream” 

 

Life is Like …………... 
We are very excited to announce our 2023 school production of “Like is 
Like…” to be held at Lowanna College Auditorium on Tuesday 5th of Septem-
ber. 

In "Life is Like…," we follow the endearing character of Forrest Gump as he 
embarks on a heartfelt journey of reminiscing about beloved TV shows from 
the past and present. The play takes the audience on a heartwarming and 
nostalgic trip through television history while exploring themes of friend-
ship, memories, and the enduring power of storytelling. 

Students are well under way with rehearsals for their class performances as 
part of the show and are working hard on their dance and musical skills! We 
look forward to sharing further details about the production in the coming 
weeks! 

A big congratulations to our senior students on their successful audition pro-
cess and we can’t wait to see them all shine in their roles! 

                                     

Pro-active unit visit 

On Thursday  Claire and Stephanie from the pro-active unit visited Albert Street students in 5/6  and talked about the 
importance of cyber safety.   They talked about certain situations  students may encounter on line. 


